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April 7, 2025 

 

 

TO:   Washington State Register 

   Office of the Code Reviser 

   PO Box 40551 

   Olympia WA 98504-0551 

 

FROM:  Wendy Barcus  

   HCA Rules Coordinator 

 

 

SUBJECT: Withdrawing Proposed Rule WSR 25-07-047 

 

 

The Health Care Authority (HCA) is withdrawing the CR102 Proposed Rule Making for WAC 

182-531-0300 and 182-531-0350, published by the Code Reviser in WSR 25-07-047. HCA has 

removed this filing from the public hearing schedule for April 22, 2025. 

 

HCA plans to refile the proposed rule under WSR 25-09 with the corrected text and reschedule 

the public hearing for May 27, 2025.  

 

 

Thank you. 

 


